
St. Colman’s B.N.S. 

Kanturk. Co. Cork. 

 

12th October, 2020. 

 

Dear Parents, 

We hope that you are all safe and well.  As we work through these uncertain times we would 

like to draw your attention to the following points. 

• If your child has to self-isolate and take time off school we would like you to come to 

the school, take his books home and continue with the plan of work assigned to him.  

• We ask you to ensure that your child engages in the online learning platform where 

facilitated by the class teacher.  

• As the weather get colder and we are trying to keep our classrooms well ventilated we 

ask that your child wears an extra layer of clothing under his school uniform to keep 

him warm (if needed). 

• If you need to speak to a teacher you must make an appointment to do so. As the 

health and safety of the children is our priority visitors/parents are not permitted to 

enter the school building. All parents/visitors to the school must stay outside the door 

and ring the buzzer for assistance. Somebody will respond to you.  

• We remind you too of the drop off/collection box inside the school gate. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Eilish Finnegan, 

Principal. 

 


